
Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 
 
I'm disheartened to hear of more government overreach with bill SB761. Why would you want 
to make it more difficult for all of us to participate in our Democratic process? This is about 
freedom.  Please do not advance this Bill. Restore my trust in government. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kerry Woodke 
Gladstone, Oregon resident 
 


